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Dear Parents, 
 
What an amazing week we have had! 
 
Reception children have had a lovely time 
exploring and playing on their new 
playground equipment. We are so grateful 
to our PTA and supporters for making this 
happen- it will be enjoyed by many in the 
years to come. 
 
On Tuesday, we had our class-based 
Jubilee celebrations. Children rotated 
around to different classes to enjoy a 
whole host of activities including art, 
music and playground games. 
 
Wednesday saw us blessed with glorious 
weather for Sports in the morning and our 
Jubilee Concert in the afternoon. The 
Sports morning went like clockwork and 
huge thanks are due to Mr Verga, Miss 
Harrison and all of the staff for organising 
it so brilliantly. In the afternoon, each 
year group performed a song from a 
decade of the Queen’s reign and it was so 
lovely to have parents and grandparents 
join us for the celebration. 

 
Yesterday, 25 Year 6 children represented 
St Mary’s at the medium schools athletics 
competition at Norman Park. They won 
the competition! 
 
This morning our Year 3 children and the 
Year 4 communicants had a First Holy 
Communion prayer service in the hall. We 
were due to have a Mass but 
unfortunately, Fr Ashley is unwell; 
however, the children rose to the 

occasion, adapted to the changes and we 
are so proud of them! 
 
Our Year 4 mums were here until late last 
night and again early this morning to 
decorate the small hall and prepare 
breakfast for the First Holy 
Communicants. It was stunning! Thank 
you to them all for their hard work and 
their sterling efforts for our children. 
 
Whilst it has been a hectic week, it has 
not finished yet… I hope to see you all at 
tomorrow’s Summer Fair and pray that we 
will have fine weather. 
 
We are blessed with a wonderful school 
community and I am a very lucky 
headteacher! Have a great weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Vassallo and Staff 

 

 

 
St Mary's is committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children and expects all 



staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
Designated Safeguarding Leads at St Mary’s are 
Mrs Vassallo, Mrs Durand and Mrs Beirne. They 

can be contacted at 
safeguarding@stmaryscp.co.uk 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

On Twitter this week @StMarysBeck 
 
Reception’s new climbing frame 
 
Athletics success 
 
Year 6 French ambassadors 
 
Sports Day fun 
 
Forest school 
 
BYMT visits Year 1 
 
Year 3 at Kew Gardens 
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Next week at St Mary’s  
 
Monday 27 
June  

 
3.15pm- 4.30pm: Netball- Y3-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Football- Y3-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Taekwondo- R,1 & 
2 

 
 
Tuesday 
28 June  

 
7.50am- 8.40am: Gymnastics- Y1-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Taekwondo- Y3-6 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Multi-sports- Rec, 
1&2 
 

 
Wednesday 
29 June  

Whole school Mass cancelled. 
 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Irish dancing- Y3-
6 
4.15pm- 5.15pm: Irish dancing- Y1-
2 

3.15pm- 4.20pm: Hockey- Y3-6 
 

 
Thursday 
30 June  

 
Spotlights- Y1&2 -3.15pm- 4.45pm 
& 4.45-6.15pm:  
 

 
Friday 1 
July  

Year 3 Mass 
 
Reception forest school 
 
3.15pm- 4.15pm: Karate- Y1-6 
 

 
All policies are available from the school on 

request. 
 

 
 

  

 


